
 

2020 - 2021 Employer Site Visit Information 

Every year, the School of Business partners with some established local employers 

within Southern California to coordinate employer site visits for School of Business 

students and Mentor Program participants.  

Purpose - For attendees to learn more about local organizations 

 Size, structure, operations, etc. 

 Potential career opportunities and how to pursue them 

 What employers are looking for in candidates 

 There would be no expectation for organizations to promise any positions. 

 The group would adhere to the employer’s group size limit.    

The Employer Site Visit may include but is not limited to: 

 A visit scheduled on a Friday for no more than 1.5 to 2-hours  

 Tour of company operations 

 Meet n’ greet with a few key players within organization and any University 

of Redlands alumni employed at company if possible 

 Overview of company, their employment/career opportunities, information 

on their hiring practices, and tips/advice on what they look for in candidates 

 Brief Question & Answer session 

If your company would like to host an employer site visit, please contact Christine Taitano, 

the Director of Student Services, at (909) 748-8743 or Christine_Taitano@redlands.edu.  


